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A&E ENGINEERING INC.

CIVIL ENGINEERING, LAND PLANNING, AND SURVEYING

October 14, 1981
Mr., Brian 3. Burnett
Clty Engineer
dydrology Section

P,0, Box 1293
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103

RE: SOUTHWEST FIIM DRATNAGE REPCRT

Dear Sir:

Transmitted herewith is revised drainage report for Southwest
Film. This reviged report contains all of the changes that
were mentioned in your letter of October 12, 1981,

1. Computed ponds for a 50-year stomm,

2, Swbmitted calculations for emergency spl.ilway drainnge,
3. Incressed size of ponds o comply with 50-year storm.

Fease be aware that the owner and the contractor need this
iinal approval so that they may commence eons.truetion immediately.

We will be available to respond immediasely to any raquest or
additional requirements that may ocour.

Very truly yours,
A & E ENGINEERING, INC.
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1330 SAN PEDRQ NE.
SUITE 114 (505-266-8791)
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICQ 871 10




